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Question:  
 
Senator WHISH-WILSON: Are you, at a board level, or do you know if any of your 
individual managers are, signatories to the UN Principles for Responsible Investment? I think 
there are 1,400 funds globally that have signed up to that.  
... 
Senator WHISH-WILSON: Would it be possible to get that on notice—if it is not too much 
work?  
Mr Neal: We can do that.  
Senator WHISH-WILSON: You could try.  
Senator Cormann: We will explore on notice what we can do to sensibly assist.  
Senator WHISH-WILSON: You may have to contact them or you may already know.  
Senator Cormann: We will take it on notice and see how we can help.  
 
Answer: 
 
The Future Fund Board of Guardians is not a signatory to the Principles for Responsible 
Investment.  
 
Thirty-two of the Board’s external investment managers are signatories to the Principles for 
Responsible Investment.  
 
  

 


